
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

18th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 iSingPop Concert – Salisbury Cathedral.  

As you are aware, all Year 4 children in DSAT will be coming together tomorrow, Wednesday 19th 
October, at Salisbury Cathedral to perform in a concert celebrating our unity, diversity and strength 
as we emerge from the challenges of the last few years. 

I would like to confirm some details below: 

 Please ensure that your child is dressed smartly in full school uniform. 

 Please provide a packed lunch in a disposable bag – no lunchboxes 

 .  If your child has a free meal entitlement or if you have already ordered a hot meal for this 
day, this has been replaced with Food Links packed lunch. 

 All children will need a drink and an afternoon snack. 

 We are expected to return to school at approximately 4.30pm, please use the main school 
entrance on Coombe Avenue. 

 Parents/Carers who are attending – The Cathedral doors open at 1.45pm. 

 All children will need to return to school on the coach. 

We are looking forward to this special occasion.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Emily Allen 
Year 4 Teacher 


